
From what I understand the law was not fully implemented and the budget set aside to assist addicts 
hasn’t been implemented.   How can you address an issue without  fully implementing the laws.   Seems 
to me  government is  looking to redistribute funds to someone else’s budget. It’s all about  funding 
budgets. 
 
Let the people vote again.  I voted against it by the way.  This isn’t the way to handle this and seems 
completely controlling in the other direction.   Last thing we need is our jail filled with addicts and police 
time spent on arresting them and forcing mandatory recovery when they will just repeat.  Send them to 
government funded   recovery centers which is what the current laws states. 
 
There’s a middle ground let’s find it. 
 
Just my two cents! 
Tracy Campbell 
 


